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It is brainless not to insist on underground infrastructure for HumeLink’s proposal. Ugly, 
perishable, weatherbeaten towering structures represent a blight on our countryside and greatly 
diminish the value of our properties - ugly eyesore, open to the elements, dangerous to human 
and pastoral health (radiation, etc).In comparison, underground infrastructure lasts longer, as 
evidenced in EU, is harmless & not a visual train wreck. Slightly higher installation costs are far 
outweighed by long term efficiency, viability and healthiness. Ban HumeLink’s overhead 
transmission proposal immediately to enable our residents to live healthier and more viably 
without the bane of this ugly, toxic, depressing, self- imposed transmission Hades. 


